
	

HUB Cycling, 312 Main Street, Vancouver BC, V6A 2T2	

 
 
08 July 2019 
 
Traffic Safety Committee 
c/o Office of the City Clerk 
4949 Canada Way  
Burnaby, BC  V5G 1M2 
 
 
Dear Chair and Members of the Traffic Safety Committee, 

 As part of our ongoing community involvement, I would like to request that a delegation from 

the Burnaby committee of HUB Cycling be accepted to present at the 4 September 2019 Traffic 
Safety Committee meeting.  

 I will present on the topic of safer intersection designs for Town Centre Streets. 

Currently, the delegation will be comprised of just myself.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

Moreno Zanotto 
 

 
 




